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COUNTY ELECTIONS OFFICE OPEN FOR VOTING THIS WEEKEND 

 
 
San Rafael, CA –The Marin County Elections Office will be open for voting 

and for voters to drop off their ballots this weekend, both Saturday, Nov. 3 

and Sunday, Nov. 4 from 9 am to 1 pm.  The office is located in Room 121 of 

the Marin Civic Center, 3501 Civic Center Dr., San Rafael.   

 

The deadline for the Elections Office to receive voted ballots is 8:00 pm on 

Election Day, November 6.  Post marks do not count.  Ballots received after 

the deadline are not counted. Voters who have not yet mailed their ballots 

should deliver them in person either to the Elections Office or to any polling 

place on Election Day to make sure that the Elections Office receives them by 

the deadline. 

 

For more information call: 415-473-6456 or visit www.marinvotes.org. 

 

 

Contact:  
Elaine Ginnold 
Registrar of Voters 
415-473-6401 
 

Contact:  

Elaine Ginnold 

REGISTRAR OF VOTERS 

Elections Department 

 

Marin County Civic Center 

3501 Civic Center Drive 

Suite 121 

San Rafael, CA 94903 

415 473 7331 T 

CRS Dial 711 

elections@marincounty.org 

www.marinvotes.org 


